Jénuary 15, 1957

in reply refer to:
Unit Division

Gulf Oil Corporation
P, O. Drawver 669
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Gulfts F, W. Kutter "B"
No, I} Well - Communitization
W/e = Sec., £8-195=3TE

Attention: Mr., F. E. Curtis, Jr.
Zone Landman

Dear Mr. Curtlis:

We are handing to you all but two coples of the
above designated communitization, which was approved by
the Commissioner of Public Lands January 15, 1957,
sub ject to like approval by the United States Geological
Survey.

Will you please furnish this office a copy of the
approval of this communitization by the Director of the
United States Geological Survey at such time as you
recelive same, '

We will mail to you our Officiel Recelipt In the
amount of $5.00 coverling your filing fee when {t is issued.

Very truly yours,

[MURRAY 2. MORGAN
Commlissioner of Public Lands
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